From: |

Sent: 24 October 2019 11:48
To: Daniel Janota <djanota@dartmoor.gov.uk>
Cc: Forward Planning - mbx <forwardplanning@dartmoor.gov.uk>; 'Fiona Peart'

Subject: FW: Dartmoor Local Plan consultation

Following your e-mail of the 12t September 2019, | can confirm that the matter was discussed at
Tavistock Town Council’s Development Management Committee Meeting held on 14" October 2019
with a recommendation being made to the ful Council Meting held on 2" October 2019.

Please see the response from Tavistock Town Council, as below;

e Thank the National Park Authority for the opportunity to comment
on the Consultation Draft Local Plan Review;

e Express Tavistock Town Council’s support for the policies
contained in the Plan, in particular those policies to which special
attention had been drawn, namely overriding strategy, sustainable
development, spatial strategy, local centres, rural settlements,
villages and hamlets, open countryside, major development,
promoting good design and sustainable development, housing
requirements, affordable and local housing, sustainable transport,
business and employment, renewable energy development and
settlement boundaries and site allocations.

Regards

Jan

Jan Smallacombe
Assistant to the Town Clerk
Tavistock Town Council
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